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TO: Senate Committee on Rules 

ON BEHALF OF:  Registered Oregon Voters 

FROM: Marge Popp 

SUBJECT: Oppose SB 210 – Makes in person voting on the date of an election the 

standard method for conducting an 

Dear Chair Jama, Vice Chair Bonham, and Members of the Committee, 

I strongly oppose SB210. Oregon’s vote by mail system is a model for the entire 

country. Every state should make mail in voting accessible to their constituents. 

I have lived in well over a dozen states in my adult lifetime and voting in Oregon is 

the most pleasant voting experience I have had. 

Please do not ruin a good thing!!! 

I urge you to oppose SB 210 and to continue supporting policies that make voting as 

accessible and equitable as possible for all citizens. 

Thank you,  

Marge Popp 

 


